
TOWN OF SUMPTER 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND BUDGET SUMMARY 

November 13, 2023 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Sumpter, Sauk County, WI, will hold a public hearing on the town's proposed 2024 budget on Monday, 

November 13, 2023, at 6:00 pm at the Sumpter Community Center, E10496 County Road C, North Freedom, WI. Immediately following the public 

hearing, a Special Town Elector Meeting will be held to approve the 2023 total town tax levy to be collected in 2024. The proposed budget in 

detail is available for inspection by appointment. The following is a summary of the proposed budget. 

 


